
Visit our website:
 www.wpist-indoorsoccer.nl

Dear Government employee,

The World Peace Indoor Soccer Tournament is proud to invite you
to our tournament. As a previous participant or as a newcomer.

We are very much looking forward to your participation in our
tournament this year. 

Our tournament,  which started in 1982, has hosted tens of
thousands of your colleagues over the decades. Also this year

teams from all  over the world wil l  participate. You wil l  make new
contacts,  fr iends and play football  in a tournament you wil l  never

forget. 

High quality football ,  t ime to relax,  discover the Netherlands and
entertainment that closes the day in style. in short ,  perhaps the

best team building there is in this world.

Location: The Marveld Resort  
Elshofweg 6 Groenlo (The Netherlands)

Date: 17-21 November 2025
Divisions: Men, Women, Men 35+ and Men 45+

WORLD PEACE INDOOR SOCCER TOURNAMENT
17 -  21  NOVEMBER 2025 -  S INCE 1982


